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Reception Weekly Learning Update 
28th April 2023 
	Maths
We have been refining our knowledge of the numbers 11-20 this week by thinking about how we order them and how we can compare them. What similarities do the numbers have….. are they odd, are the even? Which numbers are less than and which are more than. We are gaining a much better insight into what the numbers mean and increasing our knowledge.
	Writing

Fairy Tales is our new topic and we have been listening to some traditional tales  and thinking about the story lines and what components are needed to tell a good story. 

We have thought about who, what, why, where and when, and the feelings of characters in the stories.

We then had a go at writing our own story about a caterpillar. I wonder if your child could retell their story to you?

	Clay work
This week we have begun to explore clay. We have learnt what clay is, how it can be manipulated and what it is used for. We started by rolling it and we realised it was much firmer and harder to manipulate than play dough. We then printed patterns into the clay before learning how to score. We will continue to develop our skills using clay over the coming weeks.

	Eid Day
We celebrated Eid on Friday with a wide range of activities. The children learnt facts about Islam and we heard from some of our class mates all about how they celebrate Eid and what being a Muslim means to them.

The children had the opportunity to make the crescent moon and star symbol using a template and collaging it. They also had their hand decorated with a simple Henna pattern if they wanted and in the afternoon we decorated biscuits and had an Eid party with traditional music.

	Seesaw and Wow Moments
If your child has Wow Moments that they would like to share on Seesaw this would be fantastic. We love to celebrate what your child has achieved and share it with the class. This could in the form of achieving a medal, trophy or certificate. Or maybe they set the table for dinner without being asked. Or maybe they didn’t give up learning how to do something new. We’d love to hear about it and celebrate in class so please feel free to share!
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